Letters From Individuals and Organizations to Senators on the Licensed Activities Committee and Local Senator
 
Instructions: Please mail and/or fax this letters to the Senators on the Licensed Activities Committee here.   If you are an Illinois resident, mail and fax the letter below to your local Senator. They can be found here.  

[Please insert after the first paragraph a short paragraph about yourself and your interest in the issue.]

Dear Senator __________:
I am voicing my strong support for the Senator Martinez-sponsored bill regarding dietetic and nutrition services.  The language was developed in conjunction with the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation and addresses the important needs of the nutrition community and consumers of nutrition services.

The bill opens what had essentially been a monopoly on nutrition services in Illinois for Registered Dietitians, so that consumers may access expert advice from multiple types of highly qualified nutrition practitioners.  This bill is the culmination of discussions throughout 2012 among key legislators, the Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation, and many individuals and groups with an interest in the issue.

The Senator Martinez-sponsored bill would: 
· Expand choice and improve health in Illinois. Consumers have a right to choose a nutrition advisor from a range of providers, not just dietitians. This bill creates a pathway to licensure for highly credentialed nutritionists, and strengthens exemptions to assure no undue restriction on nutrition information, such as from health food stores and employees.

· Support job creation. Nutrition is a tremendous source of job growth in counseling, retail sales, training, agriculture, and manufacturing.  Senator Martinez’ bill creates a hospitable environment for practitioners and businesses in Illinois.

· Take nothing away from dietitians. It preserves all current rights of registered dietitians, and in no way reduces their scope of practice.  It simply provides additional avenues for nutrition advice beyond the dietitian pathway.
I urge you to support the nutrition community and the Senator Martinez-sponsored bill. Your support will help create a level playing field and to promote the health and safety of Illinois residents through access to qualified nutrition professionals and nutrition information.
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